
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

   
December 4, 2020 
 

Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
 
Please see our COVID data from this week below: 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
No close contacts were identified this week and school transmission continues to remain low.  
 
Year to date, 31 households account for the 44 positive cases. 
 
It is critically important that you continue to monitor your child and complete the wellness screen EACH 
morning by 7:00 a.m. If your child exhibits any of the following symptoms or has been in close contact 
with someone suspected or a confirmed case of COVID-19, PLEASE HAVE THEM STAY HOME. 
 

• Fever or chills 
• Cough 
• Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 
• Fatigue 
• Muscle or body aches 
• Headache 
• New loss of taste or smell 
• Sore throat 
• Congestion or runny nose 
• Nausea or vomiting 
• Diarrhea 

 
I want to thank you for doing your part to keep our schools open.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Smith 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 
Number of Cases this week 5 2 3 0 

Percent of Cases this week 0.69% 0.50% 1.27% 0% 

Year to Date Cases 44 20 18 2 

Year to Date Percent of Cases 6.09% 4.98% 7.59% 2.9% 
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